
 
Board of Health Minutes 

September 5, 2017 
 
 
The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present.  MS Amodei was absent. 
 
All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 
 
Transfer Station 
 
The Board approved a yearly cutting at the transfer station with Greenscape, Inc. for $885.00.  The town 
has a contract with them and the transfer station has now been included in that contract. 
 
493 Forest Street 
 
The septic plan was not approved at a previous meeting.  The plan lacked location information on all 
wells within 200 feet of the system and did not show a reserve area. 
 
The Board reviewed, confirmed and signed the septic permit after noting that all information missing on 
the previous plan was on the new plan submitted.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


